NEWSLETTER



Welcome

15TH DECEMBER 2023

Thank you so much to all our staff and pupils for their hard work in producing nativities and carol services to be so proud of. And thank you to all our parents and carers who came to watch. The resilience, aspiration and collaboration shone through each performance as did the importance of the true meaning of Christmas – whether that is the Christmas Story, or the importance of being kind and putting others before yourself.

Please ensure that your child is in school and on time next week so that they do not miss out on the activities that we have planned for them – each class has a party planned for next week. Please bring in some packaged party food on the day of your child's class party.



NEWSLETTER





Group	Presents	AEA	Authorised Absences	Unauthorised Absences	Possible	% Attend
Reception/Lucas	2061	0	227	26	2314	89.1
Reception/Hoang	1901	0	161	6	2068	91.9
Y1	2844	0	136	54	3034	93.7
Y2	3459	0	212	55	3726	92.8
Year 1/2	2686	0	189	22	2898	92.7
Year 3	2814	138	138	84	3174	93.0
Year 3/4	2818	0	149	69	3036	92.8
Year 4K	3554	0	136	164	3864	92.0
Y5 and 6	3647	2	201	14	3864	94.4
Y6	3380	136	106	96	3718	94.6
Year 5K	4046	0	200	32	4278	94.6
Totals	33210	276	1855	622	35974	93.1

VALUE AWARDS



Robbie Respect





Andy Aspiration



India Integrity



Keiron Kindness



Rosie Resilience



Nursery-Mrs Leah

This week, we would like to choose the entire class to be our stars! They have all worked so hard this half-term, demonstrating our school values every day! They also all performed amazingly during their Nativity today-well done superstars!

Reception-Mrs Hoang & Miss Lucas

Reception, what a brilliant half term we've had! Each of you have tried so hard everyday, showing Rosie Resilience in everything you do. You have all worked exceptionally hard in all areas of Reception life, striving to achieve in phonics, English, maths and provision! You all show kindness everyday and we are very proud! Have a lovely Christmas break, you all deserve it! 🌲

Year 1 Mrs Wills

Well, 1W, what a fantastic half term we have had! Your behavior and enthusiasm on our Safari Park trip were amazing, even though it poured with rain in the afternoon!! As we moved into December you have relished preparing and then performing our Christmas production. You were absolutely fabulous, and I am so proud of you all. Happy Christmas to you all. Have a fun filled holiday. See you all in 2024.



Calleen Collaboration



Andy Aspiration







Rosie Resilience

Keiron Kindness













Well done for an amazing half term, I am so proud of you all! You have all really grown in resilience and have produced some amazing work! During our Christmas Nativity you showed everyone how incredible you all are, and I know that all the grown-ups were amazed. We hope you all have a great Christmas, and we can't wait to see you all back at school in 2024!

2H-Miss Heslegrave

What a fantastic half-term we have had year 2! Getting a new teacher can sometimes be a bit scary but you have all been so welcoming and I come into our class smiling every day because of every single one of you! We have had such a lovely term with our school trip to the safari park, our nativity and working so hard every day in our lessons. Just like Rosie, you have all shown so much resilience this term in everything we do, and I am so proud of you all. Have a lovely Christmas 2H, you're all superstars!

<u>3N-Miss Neale</u>

What a fantastic end to the year we have had! You have blown me away with your resilience and hard work and have made me so proud. I can't wait to see the amazing progress we are going to make together next term! Have a brilliant Christmas break, relax and come back ready for the new year! Miss Neale x

3&4T-Miss Thorneycroft

Well done 3/4T!

It has been a long half term with lots of changes and exciting things happening. You have all shown resilience, rolled your sleeves up and got stuck in. Every one of you has shown willingness to participate in things and shown an abundance of energy and enthusiasm even when it has been tough. Keep showing that resilience - we are nearly there!





Calleen Collaboration











Rosie Resilience













4K-Mrs Kendall

Well done everyone in 4K for a fantastic first term! Keep up the hard work!

5K-Miss Keenan

Year 5, what a term it has been! We have learnt about semi colons, parenthesis and not to forget long division (chunking) to name only a few! You have shown resilience, aspiration and above all kindness each and every week. I am so proud of how hard you all have worked and think you have earnt a well-deserved rest! Wishing you the merriest of Christmas' and looking forward to being reunited in 2024!

<u>5&6D-Mr Doherty</u>

5/6D - you have blown me away this half term! You've shown resilience in abundance and never failed to make me laugh. I have really enjoyed this half term and look forward to the next. Enjoy your Christmas break. Relax, have fun and I'll see you ready to learn in 2024!

6L-Mr Lenaghen

All 6L - What a wonderful end of the year we have had. It has been filled with aspiration, collaboration, integrity, kindness, respect and our key word of this term: resilience. We hope all our children have a fantastic, magical Christmas and we look forward to seeing them back again in the new year.









